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Dear Lucy and Mark,
 
I am writing on behalf of  Sion Hill and Summerhill Road RA to give our response
to your request for contributions towards the Proforma for the Lansdown LTN.
 
Our members were informed of the B&NES Liveable Neighbourhood public
consultation in September and  we encouraged them to respond.  Since then, we
have participated in local RA meetings and discussions about LTN’s.  I met with

  to walk the area and discuss the various plans that Lansdown
Crescent RA  wished to put forward towards formulating  a LTN.
 
It was important to obtain the views of our members and with Covid restrictions
limiting this, we organised an online survey.  This was professionally produced
and open from 21st to 29th January.  Responses were received from 83 % of our
members.  We did not seek to influence or steer members one way or the other,
but to objectively gather opinions.  The survey set out a series of short questions
with boxes to tick, on the potential scenarios that had been identified as suitable
for LTN  projects, such as modal filters or speed calming.  As context, it was
explained that the aim of these measures would be to reduce traffic to the whole
area, although some displacement  and other knock-on effects were possible. 
Space was given at the end of the survey for comments and many comments
were added.
 
I am attaching a document  giving the results of our survey. It also includes the
position of SH&SR  RA  in relation to the LTN suggestions that have been put
forward by other RA’s.
 
With kind regards,

 




